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The IPSASB approved the Project Brief. The Project Brief proposed a limited scope review of the Cash 
Basis IPSAS focusing on the IPSAS Task Force (2010) recommendations dealing with consolidation, 
external assistance, third party payments and “housekeeping” matters. 

The IPSASB also noted that the International Consortium on Governmental Financial Management 
(ICGFM), which has been a strong supporter of the Cash Basis IPSAS, had submitted detailed proposals 
for amending the Cash Basis IPSAS. The IPSASB agreed to consider the ICGFM proposals as they relate 
to the matters within the limited scope of this review. 
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